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Hi there,
We are building a new reception 
area for the Kangaroo Flat site.
   It’ll be bigger, brighter and much 
more welcoming for you.
   The new reception will be situated 
on the other side of this main  
building with easier access to our 
fantastic kidzspace hub. 
   BUT, yes, there’s always a but! 
   For about the next five weeks we 
ask for your patience as we have 
set up a temporary reception area  
in our kidzspace hub to make sure 
everyone stays safe while the  
builders get to work.
   You can easily access kidzspace 
via the drive behind this main site.

Follow the red line on this map >>

   We realise there’s going to be a 
little inconvenience so we thank you 
for your support and patience.

Got any questions for us?
If you have any questions about 
the new reception arrangements, 
please ask our Client Services 
staff at the desk. Thank you.
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